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Federal LIRA/Locked-in RSP, RLSP, LIF, RLIF,
PRIF, PRPP or LRIF account(s)
supplement changes

July 18, 2018

Due to recent adoption of the Federal Registration pension plan legislation by Newfoundland 
and Labrador, B2B Bank Dealer Services are required to update the Federal LIRA/Locked-in 
RSP, RLSP, LIF, RLIF, PRIF, PRPP, and LRIF supplement for your clients.

Newfoundland and Labrador has recently created its own addendum, and due to this change 
all references to Newfoundland and Labrador have been removed from the Federal 
supplement. This has changed the terms of the Federal LIRA/Locked-in RSP, RLSP, LIF, 
RLIF, PRIF, PRPP or LRIF supplement for your clients.

To ensure existing account holders are aware of the above changes, we will be sending a 
copy of the updated Federal supplement in your clients' quarter-end statements.

Should you have any questions or concerns about these changes, please contact Client 
Services at  1.800.387.2087.
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